
 

Insurance Charities Awareness Week 2016 date announced 

We are delighted to announce that this year’s Insurance Charities Awareness Week #ICAW will take 

place from 20th – 24th June. 

The purpose of the week is to increase awareness within the insurance industry of the essential work 

we do, helping people, and their dependants, who have worked in insurance and now need help 

themselves. 

How to get involved: 

If you work in insurance and would like to receive a complimentary 

ICAW display box for your office, reception or canteen, send your 

name, email address and company name to: 

marketing@theinsurancecharities.org.uk 

The ICAW display box consists of branded items for your insurance 

colleagues to take, enjoy and use. This year’s box includes 

chocolates, pens, and leaflets. 

If you are new to The Insurance Charities and would like to find out more about the work we do then 

have a look at our case studies showing some of the amazing impacts we have had on people’s lives. 

www.insurancecharities.org.uk  
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